
Acton Burnell Frodesley Pitchford Ruckley & Langley 

Parish Council 
Financial Report for the year ended 2018/2019 

The Parish Council received £5413 precept monies from Shropshire Council to 

enable it to fulfil its statutory obligations. The Parish Council expenditure, as 

shown in the year end accounts, was £16380. However if the Lightsource 

Community Benefit receipt and transfer is put to one side, then the Council 

spend was £4777. 

With a small amount received in interest and VAT refunds, the Council had an 

excess income of £747 over its expenditure for the year.  

The Council again received a Community Benefit payment from Lightsource for 

the Solar Park within part of the parish. This money is held in a totally separate 

account as a Community Fund and not included in the Parish Council monies. It 

is used to fund community projects, such as the purchase of the defibrillators 

that are being installed in the four villages and the relaunch of the Village 

Views newsletter and production of the Directory. 

The Parish Council reviewed and updated its Financial and Risk Assessment 

documents last July and these will be reviewed again this May. 

The Council has in all aspects of its financial dealings adhered to strict 

guidelines ensuring that all decisions represent best value for money for the 

community. 

E Wicks 
Clerk & RFO  
 
14th May 2019 


